
Dear members of Christ, 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

Some changes have taken place since the voters meeting that occurred on Sunday the 12th of July, 2020.  

Out of an abundance of love for our members, the Board of Elders is proceeding in a manner that we 

pray best cares for the members.  The vast majority of worship aspects will remain the same as prior 

weeks with the key difference being no limit on capacity in the Worship Sanctuary or fellowship hall.    

To God be all the Glory! 

The Board of Elders 

 

 


